
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

REPORT TYPE: Self-Contained Breathing Apparatus (SCBA)/Cardiac Monitors Replacement 

MEETING: Finance Committee  

Present: Justin Haschke, Brandon Huckabee, Brady Pendleton, Ricky Thurman 

Absent:  

DEPARTMENT: Fire Department 

STAFF CONTACT: Robert Isbell 

Replacement of Self-Contained Breathing Apparatus 

Staff presented the recommendation of financing the replacement of the fire department SCBA equipment. The 
current SCBA equipment is 15 years old and at end of life for support and use. The replacement is budgeted in this 
budget and the financing amount is under budgeted amount. The total amount for SCBA equipment is $379,492.  

Staff also recommended considering financing the upcoming cardiac monitor replacement with the SCBA 
equipment. Combining the two amounts would result in lower interest rates and shorter term. The cardiac 
monitors are budgeted at $105,000 for replacement.  

A motion was made by Ricky Thurman to forward, to Council, a recommendation to approve the joint financing 
of both the SCBA and cardiac monitor equipment.  Brandon Huckabee seconded the motion, and the motion 
passed unanimously.  


